
The Milt Techner
Memorial Scholarship

Milt Techner was the Founder and Executive Director of the Mid-Atlantic Regional School of 
Professional Photography (M.A.R.S.) until  his passing in 1999. Milt spent his lifetime of 69 
years in the photographic profession.  What was most remarkable about Milt was his enthusiasm 
and  zest  for  life.  His  willingness  to  help  others  made  him a  mentor  to  many  aspiring  and 
experienced  photographers  in  the  Delaware  Valley.  His  passionate  devotion  to  projects  and 
causes he believed in will not be forgotten. Milt was a special man and we want to remember and 
honor him with the Milt Techner Memorial Scholarship.

This is a full tuition scholarship for the 2018 session for the class of your choice, room (double
 occupancy) and all scheduled meals. It will be awarded each year to a worthy candidate, 
and you may apply each year. Applications for scholarships should be mailed before April 20, 
2017. Applications may also be emailed, or handed in to the Registrar at the “Command Center” 
during the MARS 2017 Session before noon on Wednesday to be considered.  

The Scholarship  Committee  will  review all  applications,  and  the  winner  for  the  2018
Milt Techner Scholarship will be announced at the 2017 MARS Wrap Party. 

Please include the following information in your application: 
• Name 
• Studio Name 
• Address 
• Phone Number 
• Email 
• Years in business or employed in photography 
• You may include letters of recommendation from photographic industry professionals. 
• A summary of your photographic career and what your career goals are.
• Include ways that you have given service to the photographic community and in what 

ways you feel you will benefit from a Scholarship to MARS. 

* Please state which scholarship you are applying for on your application! *

Send applications to:

MARS Scholarship Committee

                                                           121 Webster Avenue  

                                                     Stratford, New Jersey    08084  

                                                email    scholarships@marsschool.com


